
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, December 17, 2021

Click on the blue underlined links.

I am happy to report that all went well at school today. If any threats had been reported to our

school, you would have been made aware and the police would investigate.  It is always important

to be vigilant, and we appreciate all of the interactions we have had with you today to answer any

questions and hear your concerns.

Reminder: Please send in a note with your child for any dismissal changes: change from bus to

pick-up or pick-up to bus, early dismissals for appointments, or change of pick-up person. It is

very busy in the office and we want to be sure to have the time to process all notes properly.

Monthly Events

December 20-22 - Spirit Week
○ Monday - Wear your holiday hat or favorite hat
○ Tuesday - Wear your holiday socks or favorite socks
○ Wednesday - Wear your holiday sweater or favorite sweater

■ Students will have a surprise from the PTO to end the day.  They also will
receive a gift from the school.

TeamSeas Donations: Once again this week I am very impressed with the generosity and

thoughtfulness of our students who care about the environment and want to do their part to remove

trash from the ocean.  Students and staff donated $437 today. I truly am proud. TeamSeas will take
one pound of trash out of the ocean for every dollar raised.  The goal is to remove 30 million pounds
by January 1st.  More than $18 million dollars has been raised to date.

Canaan Youth Basketball Sign-Ups for PreK-Grade 6: Click the blue link to learn how to sign up.

The deadline to sign up is Sunday, December 19th.

Regional Recreational Gymnastics/Tumbling Program: (Ages 5 and up) Click the blue link for

directions on how to sign up.

Ski Club Registration: Ski club is back!! Click the link for the registration form.  Also, fill out the

following additional forms: Skiing and COVID-19, Rental Agreement Form, and Group Lesson

Waiver. We can send hard copies of the forms home with your child if you let us know you would

like them.

Boy Scout Troop 22 Christmas Tree Removal: Click the link for more information on how to

sign-up for the January 15th pick-up date.

Library News: Here are some fun holiday books to enjoy over the break: Holiday Book List. Click

on each cover for a read-aloud link. Happy Reading!

Vaccination Card: Anyone who would like to have their child’s vaccination card on file at the

school, may share it with the school nurse at lfoley@nceschool.org.

Stay well and Enjoy the Weekend,

Dr. Roy

NCES Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/144Wj1R_ncSUKXmPs0XwIk_Ypmkj4kzJu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bi0IfXS-mPQWAuU3iyxCZ0ml1KBPwzw5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B9l50vA-RF5VgnOPJwH11HR5XPMCkR5B/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JQkommmBBS8QSxXINv8RbvlrDYfqHdiB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19d-75ObhChxK74fwpg_UdeCPH_6qtvIl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QjpcA7aoThONk7OsPbdl6bcZ2ttc41DY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uaAYu9Zo-e5bjXxvVtd5vQWJR8xBXRAr/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Y0VCb0MO2teFHeRNJCits8GwCmTRfFx-a1LjUY-zZ-I/edit
mailto:lfoley@nceschool.org

